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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Gordon Dunsire, CILIP Representative 
 
Subject:  Representing date of works and expressions in RDA: Discussion 
Paper 
 
 
CILIP thanks EURIG for its discussion paper. 
 
CILIP responds to the questions posed in the paper as follows: 
 
1. CILIP does not agree with this approach. CILIP believes an approach based 
on modelling events rather than dates would be more useful. 
2. CILIP does not agree with the creation of the new elements associated with 
work and expression. 
3. See 2. 
4. See 2. 
5. See 2. 
6. See 1. 
7. See 1. 
8. See 2. 
 
 


